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ACI Foundation’s Councils 
Welcome New Vice Chairs

We are pleased to announce that both 
the Concrete Research Council (CRC) 
and the Strategic Development Council 
(SDC) have appointed new Vice Chairs 
to join the leadership of the respective 
councils.  

Sulapha Peethamparan, Clarkson 
University, now serves as the Vice Chair 
for the CRC. The CRC issues an annual 
request for proposals for concrete 
research, seeking projects that further 
the knowledge and sustainability of 
concrete materials, construction, and 
structures in coordination with ACI 
committees. Members provide reviews 
of proposed research projects and ideas 
for concrete research.  

The SDC has appointed John 
Hausfeld, Baker Concrete Construction, 
Inc., as the Vice Chair. The SDC 
provides a forum for the concrete 
industry where senior-level professionals 
from member organizations convene to 
discuss strategic issues, research needs, 
and new technology and innovations. 
Their insight and direction help to 
provide solutions to industry-wide 
challenges, improve the quality and 
potential competitiveness of concrete, 
and assist the concrete community in 
timely adoption of technologies, best 
practices, and solutions.

All of our councils’ volunteers expend 
their time and commitment to move ACI 
Foundation work forward and to help 
promote progress in the concrete 
industry. We would like to thank 
Sulapha, John, and all council members 

for their effort, leadership, and input 
into furthering our programs to have a 
positive impact on the concrete industry.

To learn more about the CRC, visit 
www.acifoundation.org/research. 

To learn more about the SDC, visit 
www.acifoundation.org/technology.

Donor Highlight
Over the last 

couple of years, 
Advancing 
Organizational Excellence (AOE) 
has donated $200,000 to the ACI 
Foundation! We are so grateful to 
have AOE in our donor community. 
The impact of this goes beyond the 
monetary contributions, as they 
have become a valuable partner of 
ACI, the ACI Foundation, and the 
concrete industry as a whole.

Peethamparan Hausfeld

Thank You to Our 2019 Top 
Donors! 

Donor gifts open new doors in the 
industry and make a major impact on 
the future. The following groups and 
individuals are recognized for their 
contributions:

Visionary ($15,000+)
Advancing Organizational Excellence
American Concrete Institute
Baker Concrete Construction, Inc.
Carolinas Chapter – ACI
Louisiana Chapter – ACI

Innovator ($10,000 to $14,999)
Ron Burg and Jill Humphrey
Jeff and Ayanna Coleman
CVM
Cary Kopczynski
David and Risë Lange

Benefactor ($5000 to $9999)
Kimberly Kayler

Scholar ($1000 to $4999)
Crimson Engineering Associates, Inc.
Trey Hamilton
Charles and Jennifer Hanskat
Jim Jirsa
William Klorman
Michael and Debra Kreger
Edward Levy Jr.
Jack Moehle
Michael and Paula Paul
Randy and Bonnie Poston
Aleksandra Radlińska
Mike Schneider
Surendra Shah
Michelle Wilson

ACI Foundation Board of 
Trustees

The ACI Foundation’s Board of 
Trustees has re-elected two Trustees: 
Joseph Bracci, Texas A&M University; 
and Antonio Nanni, University of 
Miami. We would like to thank each of 
them and the other trustees for their time 
and commitment to providing oversight 
for the ACI Foundation and its councils.
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